MAY 14, 2014 PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES CITY OF EDGERTON

Mark Wellnitz called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. at Edgerton City Hall to tour the parks.

Committee members present were Mark Wellnitz, Dave Thomas, Greg Rierson, Ken Haagensen, Russell Jorstad and Bonnie Slagg. Denise Langan was excused. Also present were Director of Public Works Tom Hartzell, Aquatics Director Anne Gohlke and Mayor Christopher Lund and Jeff Brown from the Edgerton Reporter.

Hartzell confirmed the meeting notice was properly posted on Friday, May 9, 2014. Agendas were posted at BMO Harris Bank, Edgerton Post Office, Edgerton Public Library and City Hall.

PARK TOUR:

The tour started at Racetrack Park where representatives from the Frisbee Golf Association met the committee to view the new golf course. The Committee also viewed the new concession stand/shelter and discussed the repairs needed on the road. They then moved on to Hain Rd Park to view the progress of the basketball court being installed. At Kienbaum Park the drainage issue was brought up. The committee was inquiring as to the progress of the dog park on Winston Dr. They also toured the gardens on Lyons St, Fish Pond Park, St. John's Park and Central Park.

The next meeting date is set for June 18, 2014 at 6:00 pm.

There being no further business before the Committee, a Thomas/Haagensen motion to adjourn passed. All voted in favor.

Tom Hartzell/wjl Public Works Director